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A word from St. Peter’s Search Committee 

 

The search for a new pastor 

St. Peter’s Search Committee has met four times thus far, one of those being 
with Canon Roy Hoffman from the Diocese of Southern Virginia.  We          
continue to formulate the documentation required to present to the Vestry, 
and then to the Diocese for position advertisement on their network.   

 

Our initial goal is to prepare answers to the Office of Transition Ministry 
(OTM) Community Portfolio Worksheet, which contains details regarding St. 
Peter’s.  This will include points of contact at the church, service attendance 
numbers, financial information, Day School data, and a series of pages with 
different types of questions regarding who we are as a parish, interview 
questions for candidates, and answers to questions we feel a prospective   
clergy might ask us in return during the interview.   

 

Once submitted to the Vestry, the information gathered by Canon Lynn    
Farlin through our previous Transition Team formation events will be        
incorporated into our profile.   

 

Again, this will then be advertised by the Diocese, as well as the finished   
profile posted on our website for the person God has determined will serve as 
St. Peter’s next pastor.   

 

We will continue to advise the parish as things progress through the search 
and interview processes.  

 

Respectfully, 

Bob Vanderslice 

Search Committee Recorder 

 


